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Los Altos High School is proud to honor Milan Grbovic as our November Student of the Month. 
It is a privilege to recognize all of her accomplishments throughout her time at Los Altos High 
School.    
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As Editor-in-Chief of The Talon, Los Altos’s school newspaper, Milan is a vital part of Talon’s success. 
He has not only held this prestigious position but Milan was one of the students in LAHS’s first ever 
Journalism 1 class, and to say the least, it went well. Milan has been a staff writer on The Talon since 
his sophomore year, writing a variety of articles: recapping LAHS sports games, satire, and monthly 
news updates. You’ll often see him on the sidelines of football games, taking photos for his next post. 
On top of organizing and making final editorial decisions, Milan has shown much skill, including editing 
the sensitive sexual assault investigation this year. His work informs and empowers the student body, 
giving a voice to important issues and developing positive changes on our campus.  

In addition to Milan’s passion for writing, he’s a Los Altos Varsity Athlete. Since sophomore year, he 
has been part of the Varsity Track and field team, competing in hurdles. At CCS Finals, he placed 6th 
for 300 meter and 9th for 110 meter hurdles. Not only does Milan do track but he is also a member of 
the cross country team.  

In the classroom, Milan excels, he’s currently in LAHS’s ASI class, where he researches the potential 
for thermoelectric generators for waste heat recovery inaAir conditioning. This interest aligns with his 
future hopes to study engineering physics, and to become either a researcher or engineer. With a 
passion for problem solving and curiosity, Milan is well on his way to achieving even more great 
things.  

In short, Milan embodies what it means to be a leader at LAHS. Whether through their work in The 
Talon, their success on the track, or their dedication to scientific research, they continually show 
passion and commitment to excellence. They’re not just thinking about the future, but helping to shape 
it.  

Congratulating Milan Grbovic, and on behalf of all of LAHS, thank you for making the MVLA district 
proud of what you bring to every classroom and community you are a part of. We can’t wait to see all 
of the accomplishments coming your way in the future!  
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